SOUTHERN UNION PRODUCTION COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 808
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 8740

September 1, 1976

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

Supervisor, District No. 3 -
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission o :
1000 Rio Brazos Road . L S
Aztec, New Mexico 87410 \\\m s

ite

o -

Re: Southern Union Production Company
Summit ''B" No. 5
Unit F, Sec. 33, Twp. 29-N, Rge. 11-W
Fulcher Kutz Pictured Cliffs

Dear Sir:

In answer to your letter of July 30, 1976 on the above-referenced well,
we have made several tests to try to find the source of the gas odor
detected at our Summit "B" No. 5 well.

It has been determined that the odor was caused by a leak in the pipe-
line between the meter tube and the well. This pipe has been replaced
by Gas Company of New Mexico and the ensuing surveys indicate that
there is no further evidence of gas leakage or odors.

Your help in reporting this problem to us is appreciated.
Yours very truly,

SOUTHERNgﬁKION PRODUCTION COMPANY

Coly () 7767

/e
Rudy D. Motto
Assistant Area Superintendent
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cc: New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.O. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
United States Geological Survey
P.0. Box 959
Farmington, New Mexico 87401



